
 

 
 
 
Harrisonville Telephone Company 
213 South Main Street 
P.O. Box 149 
Waterloo, IL  62298 
FRN:  0003-7348-03 
 
June 24, 2022 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
RE:  Transmittal No. 57 (Amended) – Revised TRP documents – 2022 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filing 
 
ATTENTION:  WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU 
 
The accompanying 2022 Tariff Review Plan documents are being filed with revisions made after initial 
review by the FCC. This revised TRP does not require any changes to the tariff pages issued on June 16, 
2022, with an effective date of July 1, 2022. This is an amended Transmittal No. 57. 
 
In accordance with the filing requirements contained in Part 61.14(b) of the Commission’s Rules, this 
revised TRP is being filed electronically and, as this is an amended Transmittal No. 57, no additional filing 
fees are required. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this transmittal should be addressed to Robert Caprye at 
Martin Building -  904 SW Coral Street, Suite 204, Portland, Oregon 97062, or phone at (503) 612-4410, 
or email at robert.caprye@vantagepnt.com. 
 
Vantage Point Solutions 
 
By: Robert Caprye 
 
Electronic Attachments: 
    Tariff Review Plan 
  

 


